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PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Board of Directors for 
the Metropolitan Area Communications Center Authority for the ensuing year of 2013.  A copy of 
such proposed budget has been filed at the Headquarters, 9195 East Mineral Avenue, 
Centennial, CO  80112, where same is open for public inspection. 
 
The proposed 2013 budget will be considered at a meeting of the Board of Directors to be held 
at 9195 East Mineral Avenue, Centennial, CO, 80112, on Wednesday, November 21, 2012 at 
9:00 a.m.  Any member of the public may inspect the proposed budget and any interested 
elector of South Metro Fire Rescue or the Parker Fire Protection District (Metropolitan Area 
Communications Center Authority) may file any objections thereto at any time prior to the final 
adoption of the 2013 budget. 
 
Dated:  November 5, 2012 
 
Metropolitan Area Communications Center Authority 
 
By:  /s/ Michael Dell’Orfano, Treasurer 
 
 


